
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   December 4, 2023 

TO: Alumni, Faculty, Staff and Students 

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President 

RE: Significant Gift and Renaming of the School of Accounting 

Today, we announced a significant gift to the Jerry S. Rawls College 

of Business and the School of Accounting. 

 

Because of this gift from Terry and Susan Lyons, the School of 

Accounting has been renamed the Terry Lyons School of 

Accounting. Terry is a 1980 graduate of the Rawls College and 

serves on the Rawls College Advisory Council. 

 

The Lyons family has been loyal supporters of Texas Tech 

University for more than 30 years. The gift announced today will 

fund student scholarships, support faculty research and expand 

industry connections. 

 

We are grateful to Terry, Susan and their entire family for their 

generosity, which will have a lasting impact on Texas Tech and the 

Lyons School of Accounting. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

    

READ MORE 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/rawlsbusiness/
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/rawlsbusiness/
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/rawlsbusiness/about/accounting/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
https://www.ttu.edu/administration/president/
https://www.ttu.edu/now/posts/2023/12/rawls-college-receives-significant-gift-renames-school-of-accounting.php

